
THE RIGHT HONOURABLE THE LORD MAYOR 

ALDERMAN PROFESSOR MICHAEL MAINELLI 

The annual weekend gathering of Master and Prime Wardens is one of the highlights of the 
Livery year. The Lady Mayoress and I, the Sheriffs and their consorts, look forward to joining
you and your consorts in London from 21st to 23rd June 2024.

There is an exceptional weekend planned for all of us, with access to areas of our City that
you are unlikely to have visited previously. You will be welcomed at a livery hall on the
Friday evening with special activities planned for the Saturday. There will be a private 
informal lunch at the Tower of London on Saturday together with a black-tie dinner at 
Guildhall on the Saturday night. Sunday morning will allow you to meet with your fellow 
masters to plan your year group and this will be followed by a church service at St Lawrence
Jewry led by the Bishop of London.

Elisabeth and I are very excited about attending the weekend and spending time with you in
June.
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The Rt Hon The Lord Mayor of the City of London
Alderman Professor Michael Mainelli








